Cullen, lan (City of Lincoln Council)

From: Matthew Taylor

Sent: 21 August 2018 16:52

To: Cullen, lan (City of Lincoln Council)

Subject: RE: Gambling Act 2005 Policy Consultation - City of Lincoln Council
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Mr. Cullen,

Revision of Statement of Gambling Licensing Policy - Consultation

Thank you for your email on 21/08/2018 regarding the Draft Statement of Gambling Principles for City of Lincoln
Council.

We would advise you that we have no venues in your area, and therefore will not be responding to your document.

Kind Regards

Matthew
Matthew Taylor
Racecourse Services Assistant

Winkfield Road, Ascot, Berkshire SL5 7HX
WWW.racecourseassociation.co.uk




